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Shedders build scooter rack for
gratetul Vallis schoolchildren

SUSIE WATHINS

newsdesk@westgaz.co.uk

VALLIS pupils have formally thanked
Frome Men’s Shed for installing their
new scooter storage rack.

The Men's Shed undertake small
projects “for other community
groups, and when Frome’s Missing
Links asked them to help provide
storage to keep Vallis pupils’ scooters
safe and tidy, they were happy to
help. Shedder Leon Russell said:
“We've made a scooter rack before
for Trinity School, so we used the
same method.

“It’s great fun to be able to help the
schools.

“As it is nearly four metres long,
delivering it wasn’t easy.

“It is painted Vallis green’ to match
the uniform, and as the wood is
treated it should last for a good long
time.”

The Frome Men'’s Shed is based in
the Welshmill Hub and is open every
Thursday from 9am to 1pm. Anyone
is welcome to visit or join in.

The Men'’s Shed provides men with
a place to meet up, share and learn
new skills, as well as chat and drink
tea.

The Men’s Shed, left, have
built a scooter rack for the
pupils of Vallis




